
 

POSTPONED 
Port of Virginia Facilities Tour 

 

Thursday, October 3, 2024 
 

The Port of Virginia Facilities tour scheduled for October 3rd has 
been postponed. 
 
RRTPO staff is working with the Port of Virginia to reschedule the 
tour of the Hampton Roads and Richmond facilities for the 
Spring of 2025.  We’ll share the new date once it has been 
finalized. 

 
 

 


